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Notice for discontinuation of Inverter Board for 

 400V class UR type hoist production 

 
 

      We highly appreciate for your continuous sales support on Mitsubishi Hoist and related items. 
   This time, we would like to make an announcement of discontinuation of Inverter board for  

400V class UR type hoist production. We apologize for the delayed announcement. 

 
 
１． Subject models 

400V class UR type all models 
 

２． Subject part 
      Inverter board for hoisting 

 
３． Part code 

03G52A(Control voltage 200V)、 

※There are no parts codes for the control voltage of 100V, 48V, 24V,because they are 

   specially arranged specifications. 

 

４． Reason for discontinuation 
  Although the production of the subject models was discontinued in 2019 and only their 

service parts supply was continued, we become unable to supply the subject part (Inverter 

board for hoisting) due to the recent unavailability of electric components. However, we 

will continue to supply other service parts. (Inverter board for traversing and contactors 

and so forth)  

 

５． Request 
         We would appreciate it if customers who request the subject part and are using the 

 subject models would consider to replace UR type for U3 type. 

 

     We sincerely apologize for causing the inconvenience. 

We appreciate for your loyalty. We hope that you give us the privilege of continuing to  

serve you in the future. 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

S
u
bj

e
c
t Notice for discontinuation of  

Inverter Board for 400V class  

UR type hoist production 

Date of issue July 28, 2022 
MITSUBISHI ELECTRIC FA INDUSTRIAL PRODUCTS CORPORATION 
1-1-1 Imajuku-Higashi, Nishi-ku, Fukuoka 819-0192 

TEL 092-805-3631 

 

 


